
 

 
 
 
 
 

STATEMENT 

 

The Board of Trustees of the Fund for the Afghan People (Afghan Fund) held its ninth Board 
meeting virtually on June 11, 2025. 

The meeting was chaired jointly by Dr. Anwar ul-Haq Ahady and Dr. Shah Mohammed 
Mehrabi.  During the meeting, the Board approved the Afghan Fund’s audited financial 
statements for the year 2024. 

The Board indicatively planned to hold its next meeting in fall 2025.   
 
  



 

The Board of Trustees of the Fund for the Afghan People (Afghan Fund) held its ninth Board 
meeting virtually on June 11, 2025. 

The meeting was chaired jointly by Dr. Anwar ul-Haq Ahady and Dr. Shah Mohammed 
Mehrabi.  During the meeting, the Board approved the Afghan Fund’s audited financial 
statements for the year 2024. 

The Board indicatively planned to hold its next meeting in fall 2025 

June 30, 2025  

 
 
 

Summary of the Decisions of the Board 
 

• The Board of Trustees of the Afghan Fund (Board) approved the audited financial 
statement for the year 2025. 

• The Board decided that the next meeting of the Board should take place in fall 2025.  
 


